

Halfpenny Lane J, I & N School

Halfpenny Lane
Pontefract
West Yorkshire
WF8 4BW
T: 01977 703270
W: halfpenny.patrust.org.uk

E: admin@halfpenny.patrust.org.uk

24th October 2019

Dear Parents/Carers,

Starting on Thursday 7th November, all Year 6 are invited to attend weekly SATs Booster sessions after school. Sessions will start promptly after a drink and biscuit and finish at 4.20pm.

To support your child in the most effective way we can, it is essential that they attend these sessions each week. The children will be organised into small focus groups and led by a staff member who is very familiar with the SATs requirements. We have purchased special SATs revision guides for your children to use during these sessions and we know from the results we achieved last year that boosting really does have an impact on both a child's performance and confidence in preparation for SATs.

Please complete the slip below to confirm your child's attendance and to inform us whether you will collect them from the Year 6 doors or if you wish them to walk home.

Thank you for your support,

Mrs Daley and Miss Whitehead

Child's Name:	Class:
My child will be attending Year 6 Booster Sessions every Thursday until 4.20pm.	
Please tick as appropriate:	
I will collect my child from the Year 6 doors	
My child has permission to walk home on their own	